Ronald Prestfeldt

My experience with RAMACO while with Prestfeldt Surveying was always positive. Ramaco has
demonstrated their ability to favorably deal with the public in answering questions regarding their
products and research. The importance of the proposed Brook Mine will bring a needed economic
boost to Sheridan and the surrounding communities as well as the state of Wyoming, by providing
indespensible new technologies and goods we all use regularly. The jobs this company will bring
to the area are what we've been seeking for our future generations. I am a lifelong resident of
Sheridan and fully support the efforts of Ramaco Carbon.

Sincerely,

Ronald W. Prestfeldt, PLS



